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PQ  29959/23 

 

 

3rd July 2023 

 

 

Deputy David Cullinane, T. D. 

(via HSE PQ/REPDR system) 

 

 

Re: To ask the Minister for Health the number of persons who presented at the accident and 

emergency department at Mercy University Hospital in the years of 2021, 2022 and to date in 2023, 

in tabular form. 

 

 

Dear Deputy Cullinane, 

 

I refer to your recent PQ in respect of the above.  Please see the table below: 

 

MUH Emergency Department Attendances 01/01/2021 – 29/06/2023 

 

2021 2022 To date 2023 

45,857 50,771 21,761 

 

 

I trust this answers your query and please do not hesitate to contact the Office of the CEO should you 

have any further queries. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

p.p. Christina Favier 

____________________ 

Anne Coyle 

Chief Executive Officer 
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